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I say NO! to HJR201 which would make all taxpayers indentured serfs of the state. 

 

Changing the laws that protect Oregonians from higher property taxes is a 3rd rail 

that all. who support this, will be run out of town on. 

 

We will not be distracted by "promises" of public safety. There are more than enough 

funds for that now if you reallocate existing funds to basic government functions. 

 

I also understand the "new tax" would be on ALL PRIVATE PROPERTY which in 

essence is yearly confiscation of the wealth we have and discourages wealth 

creation. 

 

We are organizing now. Do you want to be exposed to the entire state for having 

been part of this? 


